
From: Danielle Terhune
To: City Council Public Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Police Auditor
Date: Monday, November 29, 2021 7:41:13 AM

Members of the Council,

Please allow the people to have input on the selection of the Police Auditor for the community. The OIR Group has
helped skirt the truth of the nature of policing in Sonoma County, as I’m sure you’ve read in the Sonoma County
Human Rights Commission Report.

Listen to the people and give us a say in who deems appropriate action and reaction from a very reactionary police
force. Daniel Pas should be alive. Andy Lopez should be alive. There are many others who have been snuffed out by
a police force with no accountability. That needs to end.

Thank you.



From: Carol Ciavonne
To: City Council Public Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Item 14.1 Police accountability
Date: Monday, November 29, 2021 11:29:17 AM

Dear Council Members,

I’m writing to you about my concern re OIR and police oversight. I am concerned that the OIR report was not as
complete as the Sonoma County Human Rights Commission report, and that the community has not had a
sufficiently broad and direct opportunity to have input regarding the process for police accountability. Since the
voters overwhelming voted for more accountable police oversight, the process should reflect the voters’ will and
give the community broad representation and ample opportunity to participate in the process of selection  of the
police auditor. Thanks,

Carol Ciavonne


	1
	2

